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             7th June 2022 

 

Dear Families, 

 

   Year 6 PGL Residential to Little Canada IOW – Monday 11th July to Friday 15th July 2022 

 

As the year 6 PGL residential is fast approaching, we would like to invite all parents/carers to attend a meeting on Tuesday 28th 

June to discuss the details of the trip. 

The meeting will take place in the school hall at 3.30pm, and should take no longer than half an hour. 

Please sign in via the school office. 

 

Coming home with your child today, is medical consent form for the trip that we ask is completed and handed back to the office 

(via the class teacher) by NO LATER than Wednesday 15th June. These forms are compulsory.  

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Year 6 Team   
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